Meeting rescheduled

The D-2 = lands  meeting
originally - scheduled  for
December 6th but postponed
due to extreme cold weather has
been rescheduled for Saturday,
January . 10th, according  to
Goveérnor Hammond’s Fairbanks
Assistant Larry Holmstrom.

The meeting will be held in the
multi-purpose room at Ryan Jr.
High School. from 9 to 6.

Commissioner - of
Resources  Guy. Martin® will
conduct the meeting. i

Holmstrom ' said, “This is an
opportunity ‘for the people: of
the . Fairbanks area ‘to. tell

Natural

administration . representatives
what  they 'think is right or
wrong with'- the D-2 proposal
announced by the Governor
several weeks ago.

“Nothing has been set in
concréte yet, because we want
to hear how the people feel
about. the governer’s: proposal
before we approach the Congxess
with it.”’

Copies. of the newspaper msert
explaining  the
proposal = ‘are . available  ‘at.
Governor Hammond’s Fairbanks
office, 675 7th Avenue, Station '
“H.“

‘governor’s



